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Fifteenth session of the United Nations Group of Experts on
Geographical Names, 11-19 November 1991 (for press release)

The Fifteenth Session of the United Nations Group of Experts on
Geographical Names (UNGEGN) opened at United Nations Headquarters in Geneva on
11 November 1991.

The present session will prepare some of the input for the Sixth United
Nations Conference on the Standardization of Geographical Names, which is to
be held in August 1992 at United Nations Headquarters in New York.

The agenda of the session consists of 21 points which cover all aspects
of the standardization of geographical names in the countries of the world.

Reports of the Working Groups on courses in applied toponymy for
developing countries, on implementation of the resolutions of the five United
Nations conferences on the standardization of geographical names and on
Romanization systems are being discussed and recommendations will be made.

The session has been attracting the attention of the media and an

interview to the Arabic Press Agency has been given by the Secretary of the
UNGEGN.

The session continues its work.



